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Wednesday 27th June 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

 
Appointment of new Head Teacher
 

Midlothian Council have been successful in appointing a new Head Teacher.  I am delighted to announce that Mr Steven Wood has been appointed as the new Head Teacher of Gorebridge Primary School.

 

Mr Wood is at present, the Head Teacher of Moorfoot Primary School in Middleton and will be joining us soon although a start date has yet to be confirmed.

 

I know you will all make him feel welcome when he joins our school family and would like to thank you all for the support you have given me over that past term.

 

More details of Mr Wood's appointment will follow after the summer holidays.

 

Yours sincerely
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Julie Binnie

Acting Head
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